
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Conditional Use Permit Application 

 
 

 The Village of West Salem Planning Commission will conduct a 

public hearing concerning a conditional use permit application filed by 

Noffke Sign Company, LLC. on behalf of First National Bank.  First 

National Bank has requested a conditional use permit to install a new 

electronic message unit sign to replace the existing ground sign at 

975 West City Highway 16.  

 The hearing will be held on Tuesday, June 18, 2024 at 5:00 

p.m. in the Community Center Meeting Room. 

 
 
 
        Ashley M. Bohl 

Clerk/Treasurer 


